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CBA Curriculum Committee
Minutes of the Meeting of October 21, 2022
2115 Wittich Hall

Members present: David Annino (IS), Uzay Damali (MGT), Maggie McDermott (MKT, Chair),
James Murray (ECO), Sergey Komissarov (ACC)

Excused: Changyu Yang (FIN)
Meeting called to order at 8:30 AM

1. Motion to approve the minutes of the meeting on October 7, 2022. Moved, seconded, and
approved with vote 5 yes, 0 no, 0 abstentions.

2. Discussed the proposal to drop the 54-credit rule for admission to the business program. There
were mixed feelings among departments, and some committee members had not yet
communicated with their departments. No action was taken.

3. McDermott reported that the CBA Dean’s office was not yet ready to remove the application
requirement for business program admission. No action was taken.

4. Reviewed committee charges sent by Dean Brooks previous evening, October 2022, 9:31 PM.
Identified priorities for the Fall 2022 semester including documenting curriculum changes in
the last five years and Writing in the College proposal.

5. On the first charge to document curricular changes in the last five years, McDermott will
compile year end reports and committee meeting minutes from the last five years. Each
remaining committee member is responsible for summarizing the curricular changes for a
single year according to the following assignments:

2017-2018: Murray
2018-2019: Damali
2019-2020: Annino
2020-2021: Komissarov
2021-2022: Yang

0O O O O O

6. Motion to remove the application requirement for the business minor. Moved, seconded, and
approved with vote 5 yes, 0 no, 0 absentions

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 AM

Submitted by James Murray



